
 

 

Diex, 15.01.2013 

 

United Nations 

Office of the Director-General 

Global Compact 

10017 New York 

USA 

 

 

Grace Letter 

 

Dear Gentlemen! 

I ask me a respite of 90 days for the submission of COP grant. Since we currently have to 

implement many projects, we have to submit not yet had time to COP. I will endeavor to 

provide the COP shortly. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Assistent software-systems.at 

 

 

 


